
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Flash Memory Summit Announces 2015 Call for 
Presentations   

9th annual Flash Memory Summit, the world’s largest conference focused on next generation 
hardware and software in the solid state storage industry, announces its 2015 call for 

presentations. 

 

SANTA CLARA, CA, January 21, 2015 – Flash Memory Summit (“FMS”), the largest conference 
featuring flash memory and its applications, has released its call for presentations for the annual 
technical conference and exposition.  FMS 2015 is August 11-13, 2015, in Santa Clara.  More than 
5,000 attendees are estimated.     
 
FMS 2015 expects record attendance and experienced double digit growth for the last several 
years.  FMS 2015 hosts over 110 exhibition booths from leaders such as EMC, SanDisk, Toshiba, 
IBM, HGST, LSI, Diablo Technologies, Micron Technology, and Marvell.  The Best of Show 
contest and Lifetime Achievement Award Ceremony is also scheduled.  FMS 2014 had 4,500+ 
registrants and featured Apple co-founder Steve Wozniak and NFL legendary 49ers tackle Bubba 
Paris.   

FMS 2015 features a spectrum of experts from diverse industries such as consumer electronics, 
computers, networking communications, military/defense systems, automotive, industrial and 
process control, test equipment, and instrumentation. Proposal topics of interest include flash 
memory-based architectures, NVMe and PCIe SSDs, controllers and error-correction codes, 
enterprise SSDs, enterprise caching, enterprise applications, PCIe power budgets, virtualization, 
client caching, data centers, and PCIe storage. 

Speakers are encouraged to submit the latest developments in flash memory, designing with the 
latest flash chips, using new tools for developing flash applications, latest market trends, new 
ways to replace disks in applications, new applications for non-volatile memory, and finding new 
methods for reducing power consumption. 

Proposals are open to design, development, integration, marketing, use, or support of flash 

memory, or related hardware, software, or services. Please submit your proposal by February 

27, 2015 using the ONLINE FORM.  Please contact our webmaster at 

webmaster@flashmemorysummit.com with questions.  Acceptance will be made by May 8, 

2015. 

 
Vendors interested in exhibiting at FMS 2015, please contact Alan Land at 1.760.212.5718 
or Sales@FlashMemorySummit.com. 

 

http://www.flashmemorysummit.com/cgi-bin/start.cgi/HTMLOS_Pages/Call_for_Presentations.html
mailto:webmaster@flashmemorysummit.com
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mailto:Sales@flashmemorysummit.com


About Flash Memory Summit 
Flash Memory Summit, produced by Conference ConCepts, showcases the mainstream 
applications, key technologies, and leading vendors that are driving the multi-billion dollar non-
volatile memory and SSD markets. FMS is now the world’s largest event featuring the trends, 
innovations, and influencers driving the adoption of flash memory in demanding enterprise 
storage applications, as well as in smartphones, tablets, and embedded systems. 
For more information and to register for the conference, please visit: 
www.flashmemorysummit.com 
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